
 
 

District 211 Names New Superintendent  
 
PALATINE, IL – The High School District 211 Board of Education on Thursday 
appointed Dr. Judith Campbell as the ninth superintendent of the state’s largest high 



A native of Kansas City, Missouri, Dr. Campbell brings more than 25 years of 
educational transformation to District 211. She began her career as a special education 
teacher, earning a reputation for her ability to connect with and motivate students. As a 
champion of innovation, she has been recognized as a T-Mobile Trailblazer.  
 
She holds a Bachelor’s in Science in Education from the University of Kansas, a 
Master’s of Arts in Teaching with endorsements in Special Education and English 
Language Learners from the University of South Florida, an Education Specialist 


